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The BA on the Road
Coming to a branch church near you! 

Join us this spring as we share updates about our Christian Science nursing services and
programs, and a presentation on the unique history of Chestnut Hill Benevolent Association.
Presenters will include a member of the Board of Trustees, our CEO, and other BA staff. 
There will be ample time for your questions and comments.

All programs start at 11 a.m. Join us at the location most convenient for you.

MARCH 15

First Church of Christ, Scientist 
235 Scarborough Street
Hartford, Connecticut 06105

CONNECTICUT

APRIL 5

First Church of Christ, Scientist 
33 School Street
Concord, New Hampshire 03301

NEW HAMPSHIRE

APRIL 19

First Church of Christ, Scientist 
61 Neal Street
Portland, Maine 04102 

MAINE

MAY 3

Christian Science Society 
71 River Street
Woodstock, Vermont 05091 

VERMONT

MAY 17

First Church of Christ, Scientist 
71 Prospect Street 
Providence, Rhode Island 02906

RHODE ISLAND

Questions?   Call the BA at (617) 734-5600 or email: theba@chbenevolent.org


